
 
 

 
Tim O’Brien 
President BAUS  
 
via email: 
president@baus.org.uk 
 
 
Re: Richard Turner-Warwick 
 
 
Dear Tim, 
  
 
I would like to convey our sincere condolences at the passing of Richard Turner-
Warwick on Friday. 
  
 
Richard was well known to the members of USANZ and many urologists from both 
Australia and New Zealand were fortunate to have benefited from his vast 
knowledge. To cite one example of many, Peter Meffan, the first urologist in New 
Zealand to introduce PSA testing, spent some time as Richard’s registrar in the 60’s. 
  
 
Richard was the inaugural Penfold-Collins Visiting Professor in 1979, launching a 
program that enabled many eminent urologists to spend time at the Royal Prince 
Alfred Hospital. In 1998, the Society awarded Richard the status of Society Fellow, 
our highest honour and a reflection of the high esteem in which he was held. 
  
 
On behalf of the USANZ Board please pass on our condolences to his family and 
colleagues. 
  
 
Regards, 
 

 

 
Stephen Mark 
President USANZ 


